
2016 FAA Bidders Conference 

Mandatory Bidder’s Conference:  There will be a mandatory bidder’s 

conference held on April 22, 2015 for all agencies submitting proposals.  

Confirmation of attendance must be received no later than April 17
th
 at 5:00 pm.  

Please confirm your reservation and Service Category (ies), for which you will be 

submitting proposals, to Apryl Jones at ajones1@pbcgov.org.  Verification of 

attendance will be sent via email.  Please let our staff know if you do not receive a 

timely confirmation.  Agencies are asked to limit their reservations to three (3) 

attendees due to space limitations. 

Wednesday, April 22, 2015 

9:30 am 

Clayton Hutcheson Agircultural Center 

559 North Military Trail 

West Palm Beach, Florida 

mailto:ajones1@pbcgov.org

